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15 October 2020 
 

 
Broad One Health Endectocide Malaria Intervention in Africa (BOHEMIA) 

 

Cancellation of the   
Request for proposal (RFP) for clinical trial investigational product for the BOHEMIA 

clinical trials 
 

 
 
The BOHEMIA clinical trial has been redesigned and will no longer incorporate a placebo arm. 
 
Locally registered albendazole tablets meeting trial requirements will be procured by the 
relevant local institutions. 
 
The award for active ivermectin tablets remains unchanged. 
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